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Wednesday 11 September 2019 

Year 4 Visit to Harvington Hall 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

The children in Year 4 will be making an educational visit to Harvington Hall, near 
Kidderminster, on Thursday 10th October as part of their Tudor topic. The coach will pick the 
children up at 9.00 a.m. and they will arrive back at school in time for their usual collection at 
the end of the day.   

The children will need a packed lunch to take with them but no glass bottles or cans please. If 
your child is eligible for free school meals, this can be ordered from the school kitchen on the 
slip below. School uniform is to be worn on the visit and a suitable coat and footwear is to be 
worn. Please also ensure your child has an appropriate bag to carry their lunch and their 
water bottle in. 

The cost of this visit is £13 per child, to be paid by Friday 27th September via ParentPay. 
Please also return the consent slip below to your child's class teacher by this date. 

I hope that, as in the past, we can rely on parents' support for this kind of venture, but 
should sufficient contributions not be received, it will be necessary, unfortunately, to cancel 
the visit. If this were to happen we would, of course, refund any money paid. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss R Kohli                                                                                                                                              
Executive Headteacher 
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Year 4 Visit to Harvington Hall 

 
Child’s name: ………………………………………………………………………………Class: …………………………… 
 
Please tick: 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 4 visit to Harvington Hall on Thurs 10 

October 2019 

 

I agree to pay the cost of £13 via ParentPay by Friday 27 September 2019 

 

I request for my child to receive a school packed lunch if they are entitled to free 

school meals   OR 

 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home 

 

 

Medical needs:  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Emergency contact number:  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

mailto:perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.perryhall.co.uk/

